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1.7.2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
What a difference a week makes!  Last Friday we were all 
recovering from the sweltering Sports Days and this week 
we have been dodging the rain! 
 
Top left we have our brand new Markeaton Minds logo.  
Markeaton MINDS is something we talk about a lot in 
school and when the children get their certificates in Gold 
Book Assembly on a  Friday it is usually for something to 
do with this: 
 

M More than just me… 

I I can do it… 

N Now what… 

D Doing it myself… 

S Solving problems… 

 
Ask your child about it and see how much they can recall.  
It works well in school but it will work even better if they 
can talk about it with you at home! 
 
Middle left, we have a bit of a food theme going on.  As 
part of their DT projects, Y5/6 have been making their 
own Spag Bol and in Y3/4 they have been making their 
own Mayan inspired chocolate; complete with packaging!  
The school smelt amazing!! 
 
Bottom left we have children celebrating their 
achievements in our Swahili Languages Day which was on 
Monday…the tweet reads: ‘Jambo! We had a fantastic 
day yesterday learning Swahili, learning some Tanzanian 
dance moves and creating some TingaTinga art! Happy 
Swahili Day everyone!’ 
 
And finally, just a few other things to be aware of: 
 

 It’s the Summer Fair tomorrow, 2pm – 5pm.  I hope 
you can attend, it promises to be an amazing event!  If 
you are able to help set up or run a stall then please 
contact the PTFA (markeatonptfa@gmail.com). 

 Your child’s end of year school report has been sent 
out tonight, along with their new class for next year.  
Please remember, these decisions are final. 

 
Have a lovely weekend and hopefully  

see you tomorrow! 
 

Mr Johnson 
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